To:

Lee County Forestry Association

From:

Mark Luellen (President)

Date: 

March 1, 2023
The Lee County Forestry Association will meet Thursday, April 13, 2023, at 6:30 PM at the McSwain Center.  We will be meeting in the auditorium with the entire area being reserved for our group.  We will not be having a meal and there will be no food at this meeting.  

Our speaker will be Dr. Kelly Oten, who is an Assistant Professor and Extension Specialist at NC State University.  Prior to joining NC State Faculty, Kelly spent 8 years with the NC Forest Service as Forest Health Monitoring Coordinator.  Dr. Oten will provide a program on invasive species, entitled, “It’s an Invasion.”  This program will provide foresters with 1 hour of Continuing Forestry Educational credit, as well as one hour for those with Pesticide licenses G, L, N, D, and X.     
We hope to see each of you at this meeting and hope to have strong turnout for this interesting and enthusiastic speaker.  








Sincerely, 








Mark Luellen
